9th May 1960

To the Departement of Education - CANBERRA

Dear Sir.

I am Mrs.Lena journalist of LA FIAMMA and I would like to answer the request of my readers, by making a series of English lessons on a page of the Italian Newspaper.

These lessons are those trasmitten by wireless by wire this Departement of Education for which little booklets are published monthly for listeners.

My intention would be to commence the lessons on the newspaper when they start again by wireless for a course of 75 weeks.

On the newspaper every week a copy of the lesson published on the booklet printed by the Department of Education which also includes some words in Italian, so that New Australians can follow lessons by newspaper as well as by wireless.

Other than your lessons, compositions will also be arranged to exercise to write the English language and for this reason I would like to know if the Departement would be so kind to send me every week the printing bloks that are used for the booklet to make the edition on the newspapers more interesting. As soon as they are used they will be send back to your Office. If they are not possible to have, plese tell me the cost, and if it is possible to have them stamped here in Sydney and if so would you please passed the money spended back ?.I would like to know, also, the exact date when these lessons will actualy begin.

I am certain that their this operation will be very efficient for over 30,000 persons (Majority women) will follow these courses, because before they did not have any time to follow any study of the English language.

I shall be waiting for a prompt answer and I thank You.
Yours Faithfully.